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February 26, 2021 

 

 

Dear CCB Neighbors, 

 

I am writing to provide an update on our proposed plan for the potential development of additional senior 

living apartments and an expanded Brookline Senior Center on our Centre Street property.  

 

After some additional consideration, we are not moving forward with redevelopment of the 120 Centre 

Street site at this time. 

 

Our proposed development plan currently includes: 

 

 Continued operations of the 120 Centre Street site as is for the foreseeable future 

 Redevelopment of the 108 Centre Street site into a senior all-affordable independent living 

apartment building with the possible expansion of the Brookline Senior Center 

 Enhancements to the overall campus, including landscaping, lighting, and green space 

 To the greatest extent feasible, any new development on the CCB campus would incorporate the 

highest standards of sustainability 

 

At Center Communities we are committed to creating an environment that best serves our residents’ and 

your interests and provides opportunities to enhance the quality of life for all Brookline seniors. 

 

Many thanks to those of you who are helping us in our efforts to ensure the greatest benefit and impact, for 

the greatest number of people -- today and for generations to come. As we continue to move forward, 

collaborative planning, shared information, and an inclusive atmosphere of trust and respect are of 

paramount importance.  

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. I am very grateful for your partnership. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Rhonda Glyman  

Executive Director 

Voicemail: 617-363-8392 

CCBCentreStreetCampus@hsl.harvard.edu  
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